BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA

DATE: MAY 15,2017
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION, ISD #31
FROM: CHRIS J. LEINEN, DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES

SUBJECT: BIDS FOR SOLWAY BOILER REPLACEMENT
COMMENTS:

On May 3, 2017 the Bemidji School District opened sealed bids for the Solway
Elementary School boiler replacement. Two bids were received. They are as follows:

Peterson Sheet Metal $181,500
Dicks Plumbing & Heating $139,000

The site work is to begin on June 6, 2017 with substantial completion by August 1, 2017
and 100% complete for owners use by August 15, 2017.

ACTION:
The motion was offered by , seconded by
and, carried ( ) to approve the low bid of Dicks Plumbing and Heating for

$139,000.



May 4, 2017

Independent School District 31 SUBJ: Solway Elementary Boiler Replacement
Attn; Chris Leinen

502 Minnesota Avenue NW

Bemidji, MN 56601

Dear Chris:

Attached is the certified bid tabulation for the Solway Elementary Boiler Replacement project that
was bid at 2:00 PM, May 3, 2017. Bids were received from Peterson Sheet Metal and Dicks
Plumbing and Heating.

Both bids were tabulated,

The total bid from Dicks Plumbing and Heating is: Base Bid $ 139,000
The total bid from Peterson Sheetmetal is: Base Bid $ 181,500

The bid from Dicks Plumbing and Heating had no irregularities and is acceptable. We recommend
awarding the project to Dicks Plumbing and Heating for the Base Bid of $139,000.

Respectfully submitted,

es Stocke, Senior Mechanical Designer
8.751.0151
james.stocke@eapc.net




